D.E.A.R. Fund Request

The D.E.A.R. fund was created to help children and families in need of financial resources. The district
will use this fund only when all other funding services available to families have been exhausted. This is
funded 100% by staff and community contributions.

Please submit this request to the Director of Pupil Services

Date of request:

Requested by:

Student name(s):

Please describe the need and how the D.E.A.R. Fund can meet this need:

Please indicate the specific amount needed and/or what materials need to be purchased:

Thank you for your support of our students and recognition of this need!

Request is approved denied

Amount funded:

Signature: Date:

Check information

Copy to Business Manager



